
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/16/2016 3:31:51 PM
Subject: FW: Senate Screening for Reappointment to CHE
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Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.201.3423 (cell)
803.734.8051 (fax)
 
From: Olivia Burns [mailto:OliviaBurns@scsenate.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 2:53 PM

To: 'allisondeanlove@bellsouth.net'; 'hortcola@aol.com'; 'paul@batsontax.net'

Cc: Carullo, Julia; Philpott, Katie

Subject: Senate Screening for Reappointment to CHE

Importance: High
 
Commissioners Love, Lynn and Batson,
 
The Senate is prepared to proceed with your re-appointments to CHE as forwarded by Governor Haley.  Our next 
Education Committee meeting is scheduled for March 23 at 10:00 a.m., and we would like to invite you to come for 
your screening at that time. 
 
I know you have all been through the process before, but as a reminder, the screening process works as follows:
-Appointees are screened at the beginning of our meeting, prior to considering any legislation.
-Appointees are placed under oath and asked to make a brief (1-2 minutes, please) opening statement as to why they 
wish to serve.
-Appointees are asked a series of “yes or no” questions by staff.  These questions have already been answered on 
your application, and I have attached them for your convenience.
-Committee members may ask questions of appointees or make comments on the nomination.
-The Committee will vote on whether to forward the appointment/re-appointment to the full Senate for 
confirmation.
- Appointments are confirmed following Executive Sessions of the Senate and appointees are notified of confirmation 
by the Committee and the Clerk of the Senate.
 
Generally each appointee’s screening takes approximately 10 minutes.  Once your screening has concluded you may 
feel free to leave the meeting, but are welcome to stay.
 
I hope you are able to join us on March 23.  If the date is not suitable to you, we will reschedule as quickly as possible. 
 Please feel free to respond to this message, but I will follow up with a phone call as well.
 
Kind regards,
Olivia
 
Olivia S. Burns
Research Director, Higher Education
Senate Education Committee
Office of Sen. John Courson, Chairman
Gressette Building, Room 412
PO Box 142, Columbia SC 29202
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